
Next Week in School at a Glance 

Monday 18 Tuesday 19 Wednesday 20 Thursday 21 Friday 22 

 Book Fair in 

School 

 Lunch Menu wk 3 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Disney Stars 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Y3/4 Baking Club  

 3.15 pm Y5/6 

Homework Club  

 Book Fair in School 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Rec/ 

Y1/2/3 Performing 

Arts  

 NO Y3/4 Book Club 

 NO Y5/6 Crochet  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 

Cross Country  

 Book Fair in School 

 8.15 am Eco Warrior  and 

Happiness Team Meetings 

 Y1 trip to Warrington Museum 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 Dodgeball  

 6.00 pm Y5 Pan Performance 

at the Parr Hall 

 8.15 am HPL, Sports 

Crew and Innov8  Team 

Meetings 

 2.50 pm Y4 Class 

Assembly 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Choir  

 NO Rec/Y1/2 Baking 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm  Indoor 

Running/Keep Fit 

 Chicken raffle 

tickets on sale  

 BIG DIG—
children to wear 

appropriate 

clothes for 

outside 

gardening 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Circuits 

Current value/attribute:  Confidence and Practise

Mrs. Quigley’s weekly message:  
Another week has concluded—I cannot believe we are already nearing Easter!  This year seems to be flying by.   

 

Next week, we have our Big Dig event on Friday.  Thank you to the parents who have let us know they would like to 

join their child or support during the day.  If you would like to join, please complete the form link so we know to expect 

you.  During the day, children will have the opportunity to be outside, preparing the grounds for spring and their flower 

bed space.  We do have equipment in school, but if you are able to send your child with a trowel (named so we make 

sure it comes back to you) that would very helpful.  By the end of the day, we are hoping to have all areas prepared 

for planting during the next half term.  Our Eco Team are also visiting White Moss Garden Centre the week after and 

will be collecting and purchasing some plants to get everyone started.  Details for the actual flower show in the 

summer term will be shared nearer the time.  

 

The parents workshop for HPL is now confirmed for Thursday 18th April at 2:15 pm.  It will be a great opportunity to 

understand more about HPL, the science behind it and also how you can use it at home.  I have just finished planning 

it with Mark, our HPL Associate, and know it will be a great 45 minutes.  I can also promise coffee, tea and great 

cakes!  Next week, I will ask you to let me know if you can make it, so that I have enough seats and most importantly 

cake and biscuits!!  For those parents who are unable to join, I will record as much as possible and share it with you.   

 

Mrs Roberts has kindly organised for the book fair to visit us next week.  The trolleys are packed with some excellent 

books, so please do come and have a look if your child is ready for new reading materials.  Please see the details on 

the next page to find out more.   

 

Finally, this week Mr Finch has returned to school.  I am sure you will all agree with me that he has been greatly 

missed.  Keep an eye out for him around school, as I’m sure he would love to say hello to you all.  Welcome back Mr 

Finch—it’s great to have you back with us!  

 

As always, have  a lovely restful weekend, and I will see you Monday.  

Mrs Quigley   



 

The Big Dig 
 

We are very excited that our Big Dig is nearly here!  The timings for the classes is shown below and if 

you would be able to help please make sure you have filled in the short form online (it was sent 

out in the Seesaw message with this update) either just for the class time or for the morning or 

afternoon or for the whole time, to let us know you are coming - school will be very busy this day so we 

won’t be able to accommodate anyone who arrives without having booked in.  

 

The sessions that you can sign up for are as follows: 

 

  9:15 - 10:15 am  Reception/Year 1/Year 2 

 

  10:45 - 11:45  am  Year 3/Year 4 

 

  1:00 - 2:00 pm  Year 5/Year 6  

 

  9:15 - 11:45 am  All morning   

 

  1:00 - 2:30 pm  All afternoon  

 

  9:15 - 11:45 am 

         and   Whole Day 

  1:00 - 2:30 pm 

 

 

 



  Hot Chocolate and Cake 

Well done to the following children chosen this 

week:  

  

Reception Archie H  

Year 1  Amelia P 

Year 2  Amelia B 

Year 3  Henry T 

Year 4  Millie L 

Year 5  Lillie-Mae F 

Year 6  James T 

 

Comic Relief - Red Nose Day 

Thank you to everyone who donated 

to Comic Relief today.  We have 

raised £155 - there is still time to 

make your donation if you haven't already done 

so. 

 

Year 4 Class Assembly 

On Thursday 21 March, it will be Year 4’s Class 

Assembly at 2.50 pm, where the children will 

showcase what they have been studying over 

the last half-term and their fabulous trip to York.  

Parents and carers of Year 4 are welcome to 

come along to watch the assembly and the KS2 

gate will be opened at 2.45 pm.  We hope to 

see you there! 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

From today, we have a book fair in school and 

children will be able to use their book vouchers 

when purchasing books (sorry they can’t be 

used on other items such as posters or 

stationery).   

 

The Book Fair has a wide range of books, both 

fiction and non-fiction.  There will be the option 

to pay by card (preferred) or cash.  The fair will 

be open after school each day in the hall, with 

the last day being Wednesday 20 March. 30% 

of the books at the fair are below £5.00 and you 

can use your WBD voucher against them.  

 

Clubs Update 

The closing date for signing up to clubs is 

Sunday 17 March, after this date, it will not be 

possible to join. Any after school clubs for next 

half term  For information, there are a few 

places left on the KS1 Yoga on Fridays. 

Picture News 

The Picture News topic for next week is … 

 
 

 ‘What’s the best way to handle 

disappointment?’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many families travelled to Glasgow for an event 

that claimed to channel the magic of Charlie and 

the Chocolate Factory.  On its website, Willy’s 

Chocolate Experience guaranteed chocolate 

fountains, performances by Oompa Loompas 

and interactive experiences, with tickets priced 

at £35 per person.  Visitors were greeted by 

rows of large empty tables and walls of fabric 

separating almost empty spaces.  Upon facing 

crowds of disappointed ticketholders, organisers 

decided to cancel the two-day event after the 

first morning. 

 

There will be times when we are excited and 

looking forward to something, but it may not be 

quite what we wanted or hoped it would be.  

Learning how to deal with disappointment is 

important.  

 

Things to talk about at home: 

 

 How do you think visitors to the experience 

might have felt when they realised the 

experience differed from what they 

expected? 

 Can you think of a time when something 

didn’t go well, even though you tried or 

thought it would?  How did you deal with it? 

 

 



 
Great Sankey Dance Show 

Year 5 children will be taking part in this year’s Great Sankey High School Dance Show 2024. 

 

Tickets can be purchased via the QR code shown on the flyer opposite for £4 each, please note that 

there is no option to pay on the door.   

 

Refreshments will be available to buy with cash only on the evening. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Community Pages 

Any items shared on these pages are for information only and are not endorsed or vetted by school. 

 

 


